
PROJECT TITLE: Kuwahee Wastewater Plant Upgrades - Neyland Drive
UPDATE ISSUE DATE: February 22, 2019
Please see corresponding maps for work zones referenced below.

UPDATE: 
In cooperation with Tennessee Department of Transportation and University of Ten-
nessee, KUB contract crews will close a short section of Neyland Drive between Joe 
Johnson Drive and Lake Loudoun Boulevard to traffic overnight from 10 p.m., Sunday, 

February 24, through 2:30 a.m., Monday, February 25, as a large piece of equipment is delivered to KUB’s 
Kuwahee Wastewater Treatment Plant. Traffic will be detoured at Joe Johnson Drive and Lake Loudoun Bou-
levard. Appropriate signage and barricades will be on site to assist with traffic control. Follow-up advisories 
will be issued as necessary. See attached map.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 
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Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.

https://www.facebook.com/KnoxKUB/
http://instagram.com/knoxvilleutilitiesboard/
https://twitter.com/KnoxKUB

